

Head Teacher: Mr R Birtwhistle
Village Primary School
Windsor Road
Thornaby
Stockton-on-Tees
TS17 8PW

Tel: 01642 676768

Email: Enquiries@thevillageprimary.org.uk
Website: www.thevillageprimary.org.uk
Twitter @thornabyvillage

Tuesday 8th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Between now and the summer holidays, we aim to invite parents and carers into school to watch the children in a class assembly. The idea would be for each child to present and show something that they had learned in their topic. In Nursery, this may be slightly different because of their young age. But, instead we would host something like a 'stay and play' so that you could see what your children are learning about close up. We will send more information out on dates soon, but I just wanted to you to know that this was on the horizon because we view ourselves as a school at the heart of the community and we always welcome the big part you play.

I would also like to give parents the chance to come in and observe, or take part in, a lesson just so you can see how hard the children work at school and just how well behaved they are. This would allow parents to see how schools work in 2022 and the challenging nature of the curriculum that the children face. One of our parental, student volunteers recently commented by saying, "I can't believe how much work the children get through in a day". Indeed, although we have a range of communication streams like Seesaw, texts, Marvellous Me, Facebook and Twitter, nothing replaces seeing something live.

Also, this summer, the idea is for us to have our traditional sports day with parents and carers present. We have all missed these normal events and we hope to welcome you all back soon.

Yours sincerely,

R Birtwhistle Head Teacher.















